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27/01/2022  23:02:122021/6074/P OBJ Nigel Smith It should be apparent from my neighbours' comments and site plans that given the density, housing 

arrangement, topography  of the site and the applicants' house location that it would be difficult  to conceive of 

a more offensive over development likely to highly disruptive and damaging during installation and create a 

permanent blight to the Estate's aesthetic.

Others have identified that the private space of number 34 to store builders waste is limited  to a 240 cm depth 

driveway to a non integral garage (converted to a gym). At best it could only accommodate a 4ft skip only 

capable of holding limited waste . Any attempt  to put a standard 6ft skip on the site which would occupy and 

obstruct a communally owned pedestrian pathway will be resisted.

It appears they have obtained planning consent  for the additional floor based on permitted development 

rights. It is unclear to me how they meet the required terms given the house has already been extended.
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